
But in the sorry-we-missed it category, the UVa search will lead you to the all-staff DEI Dive in and Lunch on June 15th of this year.  
“Do you feel confident using gender-affirming pronouns? Can you explain what it means to be non-binary? Do you have questions about the difference between gender identity, expression, and sexual orientation? Asking questions and committing to visibility, understanding, and privileging is what allies do, and we are pleased to have received questions about LGBTQIA2S issues. Join us this summer, on June 15, for our 2nd Annual All-Staff DEI Dive-In! We will engage in an exploration of Trans and Gender/Queer experiences and perspectives, including identity, language, and the concept of the binary.”
I don’t expect there was not a lot of joy in that, but perhaps you need to have been there.
Two more:
“Black Joy:  An Evening of Fellowship for (School of Education and Human Development) EHD’s Black Community”  All of the invitees were Black faculty.
Black students only were invited to BLACK JOY: A COMMUNITY-BUILDING EVENT FOR EHD BLACK STUDENTS 
Some may find it curious that there are segregated events for Black students and faculty at UVa’s School of Education and Human Development.

